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The faculty of the Engineering & Systems department met on Tuesday, April 27, to discuss the renaming 

of the department should the proposal for the new Engineering Department be granted approval.  The 

faculty of the Automotive Technology, Electronics Technology, HVAC Technology, and Industrial 

Automation programs agreed that the following name is appropriate: 

Applied Science and Technology 

This name captures the importance various scientific principles that are fundamental to the various 

technologies utilized in each area such as electricity, thermodynamics, physics, chemistry, fluid 

mechanics, materials science, and computer science.  


